
Inflight Experience 

  

LOW FARES DONE RIGHT. 

 April 18, 2022 
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Hello everyone, and thanks for tuning into this edition of Inflight Experience Update. This 

segment provides a thank you for your efforts during operational challenges, updates on the 

EFAM education and validation plan, new hires, rollout of remote check-in, F9 email addresses 

for crew, a new inventory management system coming soon and some lucky FAs with their new 

Jeeps courtesy of Barclays!  

To view the video, click on the link below.  

Link: https://vimeo.com/699939901/2f95549eed 

 

Thanks for watching and be sure to tune in to our next Inflight Experience Update in the coming 

weeks. 
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